Subject: Re: Westchester Town Center BID News

From: Rick Scott < rick.scott@lacity.org>

Date: 04/09/2015 09:42 AM

To: Donald Duckworth <duckworth.donald@gmail.com>

Please send me the 2014 4th quarter newsletter.

We received the 2015 1st quarter newsletter on 4/1/15.

On Wed, Apr 1, 2015 at 10:50 AM, Donald Duckworth

<<u>duckworth.donald@gmail.com</u>> wrote:

As described in the attached newsletter, a number of big developments are anticipated to occur in the Westchester area in the coming year. Check-out the details.

Let us know of any questions or comments. Best...

Don

--

Rick Scott
Neighborhood and Business Improvement District Division
Office of the City Clerk
213.978.1121 direct
213.978.1099 main
Fax 213.978.1130
Rick.Scott@lacity.org

1 of 1 08/15/2018 10:03 AM